Salisbury Conservation Commission
Meeting Summary
June 26, 2019

Dave Kelly, Chairman Present Bill MacDuffie, Member Present
Laura Deming, Vice Chairman Present Kathleen Doyle, Member Present
Cheryl Bentley, Secretary Present Leon Riel, Member Absent

Peg Boyles, Alternate Member Present

Visitors: No visitors.

Chairman Dave Kelly called the meeting to order at 7:18 p.m.

Previous Meeting Minutes - Members reviewed the April 24, 2019 draft meeting minutes. One minor change on who

was present. Member Bill MacDuffie motion to accept minutes with change. Member Kathleen Doyle seconded

that motion. All voted in favor.

Members reviewed the May 7, 2019 draft meeting minutes. One minor change again on who was present. Member

Bill MacDuffie motioned to accept minute with change. Chairman Dave Kelly seconded that motion. All voted

in favor. Motion carried.

Old Business — Members discussed how the two drinking water sessions went. Chairman Dave Kelly said he felt

there was a lot of good discussions and questions regarding where the money is going for water testing. Chairman
‘elly also discussed that PFAS is starting to be tested in community and municipal systems around the state.

New Business - Members discussed possibly setting up drinking water sessions in other abutting towns such as

Andover and Webster. Conservation will need to reach out to the Conservation groups in those towns to see if they are

inferested.

Mail - FEMA informational notice regarding Digital Fleod Insurance Rate Mapping.

Next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, July 24, 2019.

Adjournment - Member Kathleen Doyle motioned to adjourn, Member Bill MacDuffie seconded that motion, all
voted in favor. Meeting adjourned at 7:40 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted by:
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Dage Kelly, Chairman
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